
 
MRS.THIES 

PRE-3 CLASSROOM 
May 16, 2025 

I hope you all have a wonderful Summer Break! 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
May 18- 8th grade graduation- All students sing @ 9 
a.m. service please arrive at 8:45 a.m. 
Friday May 23- Preschool and Kindergarten 
Graduation/Picnic (Children must be accompanied 
by their adult). 

BIBLE- REVIEW 

THIS WEEK-   In this section we learned 
our last 2 letters K and X and reviewed 
numbers 0-10. This section was all about 
seasons. The children learned what 
happens in every season and how the 
environment changes. The children also 
heard another classic story “The Wind and 
the Sun” and did a small activity to go 
along with the story. 

May 23- This is the last day of school. We 
will have a short closing service and then it 
will be Pre-K-3- K graduation. After 
graduation your child will be dismissed. 
Their adult must be there. You may leave or 
stay for the picnic. There will be a bounce 
house and plenty of food to eat. 

NEXT WEEK-  This is our last week of 
school. For the last week we will be 
learning about Dinosaurs. The children will 
learn what omnivores, carnivores, and 
herbivores are. They will learn what a 
paleontologist is and what they do. They 
will also have fun digging for fossils, 
learning some fun facts about dinosaurs, 
and hatching dinosaur eggs. If your child 
has something Dinosaur related they will 
be allowed to bring it to school this week 
to show their friends. During lunch time we 
will be watching the movie “The Land 
Before Time”. 
 We will also play some games to review all 
the letters and numbers we have learned 
this year.  

Reminders- 
May 18- 8th grade graduation- All students 
singing at 9 a.m. service 
May 20- Suzanne Slade author presentation 
May 23- Closing Service/ Preschool and 
Kindergarten  Graduation/ Picnic  

CONTACT INFO-   If you need to contact 
me, you can email me at 
alicia.thies@stjohnslib.com, or call the 
school at (847)362-4424. Please call the 
school if it’s important so I get the 
message right away. 

Milk- Milk for the school year ends today (5/16). Early next 
week, families will receive communication if they have an 
outstanding balance or extra milk credits, so please watch 
for a note coming home or an email about that. 
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